
Department Set to Receive New Students  

  The department of Human Anatomy is prepared to recieve the new first year medical, dental, 
nursing, medical laboratory and pharmacy students. These students who will be reporting to the 
University on 14th September 2015, will spend their first week to register for their various 
courses. They will thereafter go through a week of orientation. The highlight of the orientation 
week is the address by University officials and the final address by the Vice-Chancellor, Prof. 
Peter Mbithi, on Thursday September 17, 2015, which all freshers are expected to attend. At the 
department level Students will be informed of the different learning venues and facilities at their 
disposal, learning schedules, technical staff, lecturers, class coordinators and mentors. Learning 
will commence from 21st September 2015. We wish all the freshers well as they join the 
prestigiious University of Nairobi. 

 


